
May 18, 2018

MEMORANDUM

TO:  ITG (Political Subdivisions) Committee

Media

FROM: Keith J. Hunke, City Administrator

RE:       Meeting of May 24, 2018

A meeting of the ITG (Political Subdivisions) Committee is set as follows:

Thursday, May 24, 2018, at 5:30 p.m.
Tom Baker Meeting Room
City/County Building, 221 N 5th Street

The following agenda items are scheduled:

1. Consider minutes from the February 22, 2018 meeting.

2. Receive request to offer building project review services from Royce Schultze, 
Executive Director Dakota Center for Independent Living, Inc.

3. Receive update on Bis-Man Transit Operations from Roy Rickert, Executive Director.

4. Receive update on Chamber of Commerce’s infrastructure funding discussions from 
Brian Ritter, Bismarck Mandan Chamber of Commerce President.

5. Discussion of status of Investible Funds Joint Powers Agreement.

6. Discussion of Bismarck Public School Board governance model.

7. Discussion of Northridge Elementary School renovation proposal.

8. Other business

Next meeting: August 23, 2018




